164 State Route 31
Ruffs Dale, PA 15679
Feb. 23, 2015

Dear Governor,

We are second grade students in Mrs. Hassenfritz’s
class. The name of our school is Mendon Elementary. We
have a special project. Our project is to get 100 letters back
from the governors of each state (two from each state). Will
you please write back and ask another person from your
state to write, also. We will be plotting your reply on a
U.S. map.

We have a question for you. What is your favorite
duty? Thank you for your time and interest.

Yours truly,

Gahr.eyic

In Mrs. Hassenfritz’s Class



